
                             

 

 

Invitation to: 

The International Golf Championship 
CORFU – GREECE 

6
th

 -8
th

 MAY 2010 

 

      The Rotary Club of Kerkyra, in conjunction with the Corfu Golf Club, welcomes 

you to compete at the International Golf Championship held from the 6th to 8th of 

May 2010. 

     The aim of the event is to aid the efforts of the Rotary International in eradicating 

Poliomyelitis all over the world.   

 

F i g h t i n g  P o l i o  O u r  W a y !  

 

Looking forward to seeing you in Corfu.   

Sincerely, 

Alexander Vavoulis 
The President 

Rotary Club of Kerkyra 
 

  

 


